Annexe C

We, the undersigned, call upon First York bus company to stop its ‘pla‘ns’- to cut direct
services from Heworth to Monks Cross and to York College, especially for those
residents who rely on the existing No. 13 service for education and employment. In the
absence of cross-ticketing, this will mean extra cost many people can ill afford, as well
as extra time needed to get to their ¢chosen destinations. | o '
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